CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF ELMWOOD
NOTICE OF SPECIAL (WORKSHOP) PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

PLEASE TAKE NOTE that the Planning Commission of the Charter Township of Elmwood will
hold a special meeting on THURSDAY, August 15, 2024 at 3:45pm at the Elmwood Township
Hall at 10090 E Lincoln Rd, Traverse City, MI 49684.

The purpose of said meeting is:
1. Community Open House for the Master Plan.

The Oven House is being posted as a public meeting as a quorum of Planning
Commissioners will be present.

The Charter Township of Elmwood’s Planning Commission is working on its Master Plan,
also known as a Comprehensive Plan. A Master Plan is a comprehensive long-term
planning document that serves as a strategic framework to guide decision-making related
to land use, infrastructure, transportation, zoning, economic development, and other
aspects of urban or regional development. Key features of a Master Plan often include
land-use maps, policies, and recommendations to help manage growth, promote
sustainability, and ensure efficient resource allocation.

As part of this process, through the Planning Commission’s consultants at Beckett &
Raeder, a Community Open House will be held on Thursday, August 15, 2024 from 4pm-

6pm.

Attendees can come and go at any time as the Open House will be focused on
conversations and there will be no formal presentations. The purpose of this open house is
to gather public input on current and future Township planning efforts.

The public is invited to attend this Special meeting.

Individuals with disabilities who are planning to attend and require reasonable auxiliary aids
should contact the Township Clerk by calling 231-946-0921

Posted: August 13, 2024

10:00 am
Elmwood Township Hall
Connie Preston, Clerk



